
Silverdale School Sports
Term 1 Newsletter

Welcome to a new year of sport within our school. We are looking forward to another full
year of sporting attendance.  Below are upcoming events that are being held either within
our school or outside during our Zone Days (Give it Go inter school events).  Please note
that at each of our inter school sporting events, we do need parent helpers.  If your child is
attending an event, we would appreciate your support to manage a team.  Without parent
help, we can’t participate.  Come along and help us, it’s always a great day out.

UPCOMING EVENTS
Monday 06 March Year 5/6 Swimming Gala
Thursday 16 March Year 5/6 Cricket Zone Day
Thursday 23 March Interschool Swimming Competition
Wednesday 29 March Years 2-4 Kelly Club Sport taster sessions at school

For zone days / inter school events, children will be given the information at school and
an opportunity to sign up.  Once we have numbers confirmed, we will promptly email
parents with a letter and details about the event and when/if payment is due.  The
interschool swimming competition team will be determined from our Year 5/6 swimming
gala results as to who will represent the school.

KINDO Payments
Please note that we must have all payments for sporting events paid by the cut off date.
This is to allow us to confirm teams and participants with the organisers prior to the event
taking place.  Pop a reminder on your phone so that you don’t disappoint your child and
miss that deadline.

Ngã mihi
Nick Bateman and Donna Kitching
Silverdale School Sports Coordinators

—------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------



Primary School Slowpitch Competition - HBC Cluster - Year 5 and 6 only
North Harbour Softball are offering a Primary Schools Slowpitch Competition for our HBC
sport cluster.  This is the first time softball has been available to our area as it is normally
played at North Harbour.

Teams of up to 12 children (boys, girls and mixed teams) will play at Metro Park on
Wednesday afternoons from 4.15 - 5.15pm.  The competition will start on Wednesday 1
March and run through until Wednesday 5 April.

Tracey Kaminski will provide coaching for the teams during a 1 hour lunch break each
week here at school and will be taught the rules and skills needed to play the positions.  A
parent will need to manage a team on Wednesday game night.
All of the gear is provided but if children have their own to use, they can.  The cost to play
this term is $30 per player.
If your child is interested, please contact Tracey Kaminski at
traceykaminski@silverdaleprimary.school.nz
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For Years 2 - 6

Go to
https://www.sporty.co.nz/viewform/229902 to register.
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https://www.sporty.co.nz/viewform/229902
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For Years 0 to 6

Email: jnrsummerfooty@hbcafc.org.nz to register.
—------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

For Years 1 - 6

Go to www.hbfafc.org.nz to register.
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